
The Matchmaker Scheme is  

currently suspended due to  

receiving a large number of  

investors applications. 

 

We are concentrating our  

efforts on our sellers list for  

empty homes.   

 
If you have any enquiries you can still  

contact us on 01204 336500 or email  

housingstandards@bolton.gov.uk 

 


